
 

 
 
 
 
 

26th  October 2018 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
You are warmly invited to join us for this year’s House Drama Competition. 
 
As usual, the competition will take the form of four short productions across two 
evenings. Each production is expected to last in the region of 45 minutes, and there 
will be refreshments available during the interval. 
 
The programme for the two evenings is as follows: 
 
Thursday 22nd  November: School House (Matilda)  
                           followed by Porteus House (Alice in Wonderland)  
 
Friday 23rd November: Hutton House  (The 39 Steps) 
                           followed by De Grey House (The Curious Incident) 
 
The performances will start at 7.00pm on each evening, and entry is by programme, 
available on the door. These will be priced at £3 for pupils and concessions and £5 for 
adults.  
 
Please be aware that we are bound by fire and safety regulations to a limited number 
of seats in the Hall, so please come in good time to avoid disappointment. 
 
A great many of our students are involved both onstage and behind the scenes, and 
the quality of the competition promises to be as strong as ever. We do hope that you’ll 
be able to join us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr T.Fell     
 
 
 


